
     

               

                                                            
Oneg Hosts provide the following
The Oneg hosts provide two one-pound unsliced challahs, one bottle of kosher “grape” wine, 
other beverages (i.e. soda and/or juice), ice and refreshments. 

Finger foods are best. Some suggestions are: fruit and/or vegetables, crackers and spreads 
and/or cheese, sliced cake, cookies, brownies, etc. (No shellfish and no peanuts—we are a 
peanut-free building.  In addition, if other nuts are used, please label the item to show which 
nuts it contains).    

Please take all leftovers home, since storage is limited in the kitchen.

Temple provides the following
Grape juice will be provided. Please pour the wine and grape juice for the Kiddush prior to 
the Service. Use the small plastic cups and set out approximately 50 small cups of wine and 12 
small cups of juice.  All paper goods and plastic ware will be provided and set out. Platters and 
punch bowls are available in the kitchen.  Following Service – please serve the wine and juice.

Set up as much as possible prior to the service, and wait until the closing song at the service 
end before setting out cold items and ice to avoid making excess noise that might disturb the 
worship service.

At the conclusion of the Oneg, please clean up the Oneg room, turn off the oven, put 
away the coffee makers, wash all items used from the kitchen, return items to the Oneg 
supplies cabinet. The brooms and mops are in the double-door closet in the Oneg room.  
Also, please check the sanctuary, hallway, and just outside the main entry for trash.  
Empty all trash cans used for the Oneg into the garbage dumpster located in the far right 
corner of the driveway at the rear of the parking lot.  Please, Take home the table cloths, 
wash and return them by the following THURSDAY.

The honor of lighting the Sabbath candles will be offered to the oneg host(s.)  If for any reason 
you do not wish to participate in this honor, please inform the rabbi prior to the start of the 
Shabbat service.   Please dress appropriately.  (No tee shirts, shorts, jeans or flip flops, please.)

If you need to get into the Temple more than 30 minutes before the service, please call the 
Temple office to get an Oneg code for the security system.  A member of the Temple Board will 
open the building and lock up at the conclusion of the Oneg.  

If you cannot host on this date, it is your responsibility to switch with someone else and notify 
the Temple Office of your Oneg substitute. If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact 
the Temple Office by email at office@shirshalom.net or by phone at 371-6399.  

Thank you in advance on behalf of the Temple Shir Shalom family for hosting an Oneg.
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